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PENSION FUND COMMITTEE – 3 JUNE 2011 
 

Review of Communication Policy 
 

Report by Assistant Chief Executive and Chief Financial Officer 
 
 

Introduction 
 
1. The Oxfordshire Local Government Pension Scheme Communication Policy 

Statement was first issued in 2006. The policy requires an annual review to be 
carried out.  

 

Communication Policy 
 
2. There are no changes proposed to the current policy, copies of which are 

attached at Annex 1 and 2. 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
3. The Committee is RECOMMENDED to endorse the officer 

recommendation of no change to the current policy. 
 
 
Sue Scane 
Assistant Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer 
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